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International Standard for Education (ISE) in Action:  

JADA led the Education Workshop with SEARADO and 

RADOCA 
 

 

Following the successful host 

of the 2023 International 

Seminar in Asia & Oceania, 

the Japan Anti-Doping Agency 

(JADA) organised the regional 

Education Workshop in 

partnership with the 

Southeast Asia Regional Anti-

Doping Organization (SEARADO) and the Central Asia Regional Anti-Doping Organization 

(RADOCA) on 14 December 2023. 

 

This Education Workshop was held as a follow-up to the Education Symposium held in 

Singapore in July 2023. This workshop also proceeded based on the presentations and 

workshop sessions from the International Seminar, so that the Clean Sport Education 

professionals can take actions in their respective countries, from Brunei, Fiji, Indonesia, 

Jordan, Kazakhstan, Korea, Kuwait, Maldives, Malaysia, Mongolia, Philippines, Qatar, 

Singapore and Turkmenistan reunited in Tokyo with ORADO, SARADO and SEARADO 

officials as well as WADA, Mr. Tom May (Director of NADO/RADO Relations).  

 

During the Workshop, the participants shared the actual actions taken from July and the 

planned future actions in their respective countries and regions. To expand the ideas to 

develop educational strategy and have better idea on education objectives versus learning 

objectives, the members experienced the activities based on the materials from JADA’s 

Real Champion Education Package.  

 

Both SEARDO and RADOCA have a continuous partnership with JADA under a 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU). JADA and each RADO are working closely with the 

member countries to bring quality practices into their anti-doping programs.  

 

 

https://www.playtrue2020-sp4t.jp/edu_package/


2 

  

Dr. YaYa Yamamoto, Director for Education, emphasized that “this workshop is the platform 

to share ideas what’s happening in each country as well as the opportunity to learn, 

cooperate, and harmonize each other. We cannot achieve the global clean sport environment 

on our own. This collaborative approach will continue to develop effective and sustainable 

clean sport environment. Education is not about numbers; it is about changing behaviours, 

development of life-skills and values of individuals, so the long-term vision is important. 

Based on the Code and ISE (International Standard for Education), learning the good 

practice will lead us better practice by taking athletes-centered approach.” SEARADO 

Director General, Mr. Gobi Nair, also echoed as “a step-by-step approach is important to 

ensure our quality practice”, whilst RADOCA Director, Ms Venera Abdulla, appreciated JADA 

and WADA sharing with the member countries the opportunities and “bring the ‘family’ 

united to raise the bar”. 

 

With great support from Mr. Tom May from WADA, the member countries exchanged their 

challenges, possible solutions and actions that will be incorporated in their Education Plan 

and activities.  

 

In the beginning of Education Workshop, the WADA 

President Witold Bańka appraised the members’ 

commitment to education and vital effort all are 

taking.  

 

JADA will continue strengthening partnerships with 

our clean sport community in Asia and Oceania to unite us as “PLAY TRUE Creator” for 

bringing the clean and fair sport into the future. 
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